
 

 

Year 8 Geography Fieldwork in Herne Bay, Kent (May) 

This year in the Geography Department, after a 2 year gap, we have seen many of our normal field 

trips back on the school’s calendar.  As well as the annual visit for Year 7s to Rochester – a visit that 

has been going for more than 30 years – the Year 8 trip to Herne Bay to investigate coastal processes 

and management saw a welcome return.   

The photos seen here were taken on the day where the weather was beautifully sunny (and I got the 

sun burn to prove it).  The visit on the other day, with the other half of the year group, saw the worst 

day of rain (on a school fieldtrip) that I think I have ever seen! 

Regardless of the weather, these fieldwork opportunities are an essential part of our learning in 

geography as well as developing vital skills and an awareness of the world beyond the classroom and 

London. 

The support of parents is much appreciated. 

Mr I Saxton 

Head of Geography 

 

 

 

  

 


